New Highland Elementary
Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
May 14, 2008
 
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Wednesday, May 14, 2008 at 2:31 pm in the school library.

Reason for meeting:  To complete items of business on the agenda for the regular monthly Site Base Decision Making Council Meeting for May.

 
Members present included: Renee Cox, J.D. Duncan, Connie Goff, and Joan Hill

Pancy Jones, and Jonnie Thompson.

Visitors present included:  Kristin Gani, Mike Mayhew, Wanda Miller, Jessica Purchis and Missy Sego.

Agenda---Mrs. Goff reviewed the items on the agenda with the council.

Budget---Mike Mayhew, presented the proposed Student Activity Fund Budget for the 2008-2009 school year.  Mike stated that Brain Pop, a computer program, could be purchased from this budget as it has the capacity to serve the entire student body.  J.D. Duncan made a motion to accept the proposed budget presented by the budget committee, and Renae Cox seconded it.  

Climate Committee Proposal---Jessica Purchis shared the climate committee recommendations with the council.  Copies of the committee’s recommendations were given to council.  Items to be addressed immediately:

Staff Name Badges---Committee recommends that all staff wear name badges at all times when outside of the immediate classroom.  The committee would like for staff to have break-away lanyards for the badges.  Mrs. Goff shared the cost of the lanyards could come out of the coke fund.

Afternoon Pick-Up Procedure---The procedure presented by the Climate Committee was recommended by the Center for School Safety.  Jessica Purchis explained the procedure to the committee.  She noted a refining process might occur once the procedure is implemented.  

After much discussion Mrs. Goff made a motion:

For all staff to get badges made and wear them.

Once the committee is able to secure the cost of the lanyards they will share the cost with the SBDM council.  

To begin the proposed afternoon pick-up procedure at the beginning of the 2008-2009 school year.

Motion was seconded by Renee Cox.

Thoughtful Education---Missy Sego shared a calendar with the council the Thoughtful Education Team Leaders had developed has a guide to assist with the focus of Thoughtful Education for the 2008-2009 school year.  She shared there would not be Thoughtful Education training offered during the summer, the six hours of professional development would be offered during the school year.  Mrs. Goff made a motion to accept the proposed calendar for Thoughtful Education, and Renee Cox seconded it.  

 
Accelerated Reader Proposal---Wanda Miller presented copies of a revised Accelerated Reader Proposal to the council.  Jonnie Thompson made a motion to accept the proposal, and Mrs. Goff seconded it.

Print And Copies---J.D. Duncan and Renae Cox shared concerns about copies and printing.  Council agreed to form an adhoc committee to research this item of business.  J.D. Duncan and Renee Cox agreed to serve on the committee with the following individuals:

a representative from each grade level

a representative from special education

a representative from special area, and 

Brenda Hardin

The purpose of the committee is to establish a copy practice to bring before the SBDM council in June.  J. D. Duncan made a motion to accept this recommendation and, Jonnie Thompson seconded it.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 3:32 pm.







Respectfully submitted,
 





Joan Hill
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
